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Thursday, March 16, 2017.

Dear Crystal View Families,
Thank you for your recent visits to school for our Open Houses and conferences. Report cards were issued today. Please take a few moments to read the report cards with your children and celebrate their progress. We are entering the final term and students will be working on their individual learning goals upon their return from Spring Break. Empty report card envelopes may be returned to classroom teachers.  
We are starting to enjoy a few sunny days outside and are looking forward to the promise of Spring! Have a safe and happy holiday. 
Sincerely,

Mrs. Karen Sjerven

Principal

IMPORTANT DATES TO NOTE 

Friday, March 17th – Last Day before Spring Break (full day) Wear Green! 

Monday, April 3rd- Back to School

Tuesday, April 4th – Popcorn Sale; Gr. 5 Parent meeting at Dunsmuir at 7:00 pm
Wednesday, April 12th – District wide 3 hour early dismissal 

Thursday, April 13th – Pro D Day
Friday, April 14th- Good Friday/No School
Monday, April 17th- Easter Monday/ No School

Tuesday, April 18th-  Popcorn Sale; Parent Presentation at David Cameron on Internet Safety with Darren Laur
Wednesday, April 19th- Internet Safety presentation at CV for Gr. 5’s 

Thursday, April 20th- Whole School and Class Photos

Friday, April 21st – Mt. Selesse Band performance

Thursday, April 27th- PAC Family Dance- “Superheros and Princesses” theme

Tuesday, May 2nd- Popcorn Sale

Thursday, May 4th- Aboriginal Celebration at CV

Tuesday, May 9th – Provincial Election Polling Station at CV

Tuesday, May 16th- Freezie Sale

Wednesday, May 17th- Spring Musical Showcase at CV at 1:00pm

Tuesday, May 30th – Freezie Sale

Thursday, June 1st- PAC Family BBQ

Friday, June 2nd- District Track Meet

Wednesday, June 21st- Thursday June 22nd- Gr. 5 to Camp Thunderbird

Monday, June 26th- Gr. 5 Farewell Assembly @ 1:00

Tuesday, June 27th- Whole School Celebration Assembly @ 1:00

Thursday, June 29th- Last Day of School for Students

Thanks Mrs. Kruse!

Once again, our wonderful librarian, Mrs. Kruse, applied for the Times Colonist “Raise a Reader” grant on behalf of our school. We were fortunate to receive $2000 to support reading programs and funding for books for the library. Thanks to the TC for their generous contribution!

Changes at Crystal View

It was just announced today that there will be changes in administration at several schools in the District next year. Mrs. Sjerven will be moved to Happy Valley Elementary in September, and the principal of Happy Valley, Mrs. Karen DeCicco, will be coming to Crystal View. Lucky CV kids! Mrs. DeCicco is a wonderful principal! Thanks to everyone for your support. 
